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I respectfully urge you to support LD 406- An Act to Repeal the Laws Providing for 
Paid Family and Medical Leave and to Reimburse Taxpayers. Maine families are 
struggling financially, and the continued increase in taxes has been detrimental to 
many. Business are also struggling under the weight of this tax increase (and some 
larger companies already provide a paid family medical leave within their employee 
benefits). While the original bill and its intentions may have been well intended, the 
result of this bill in action has done more harm than good. The working families in 
Maine are struggling financially more than ever. Businesses are struggling, and new 
businesses will be discouraged from even starting with this tax increase. This tax 
increase is not moving us towards a more prosperous, thriving Maine. I urge you to 
please put the people of Maine, and their wellbeing, first once again. Please support 
LD 406, and repeal a tax increase that should never had been made. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 


